
 

 

 

 

 
MEMO 
 
 
TO: Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
 School Board Members 
 
FROM: David Gunter 
 Director, Middle Schools 
 
DATE: June 3, 2014 
 
RE: Draft - Code of Student Conduct, 2014-2015 
 School Board Meeting, June 10, 2014 
 
 
In the School Board Meeting on April 24, 2014, you approved the advertisement 
for public hearing on the Code of Student Conduct, 2014-2015 to be conducted 
on June 26, 2014 at 6:30 P.M. This public hearing is being advertised as 
required.  
 
I have attached the final summary of revisions to the Code for your review and a 
copy of the draft reflecting all proposed changes. If you have any questions about 
the proposed revisions, please call me.  
 
It is requested that in the School Board Meeting on June 26, 2014, that you 
approve the Code of Student Conduct, 2014-2015 “as revised and amended” 
following the public hearing. 
 
 
 

 


